
  
17th November 2020 

 
 
Dear Valued Client,  

 

Our communication with you today marks an exciting announcement and milestone. At George Turner Pty. 

Limited, we have a very long history dating back to 1921 when we lodged our first entry with Australian 

Border Force. Since then, we have built a reputable, stable, well respected industry leading customs brokerage 

firm. However, times have changed and the ever-increasing requirement to offer clients more to support their 

global supply chain has evolved. 

 

Over many years we have forged strong relations with our international logistics partner “K” Line Logistics 

(Australia) Pty. Limited which in 2015 was formalised by the amicable acquisition of George Turner Pty 

Limited by K” Line Logistics (Australia ) Pty. Limited. From then until now both companies have operated 

independently, concentrating on their own areas of expertise being Customs Clearance and International Sea 

and Air Logistics. 

 

However, the time has now come to embark upon our next chapter and announce George Turner Pty Ltd will 

now be fully integrated into and trade as “K” Line Logistics Australia  Pty Limited effective 15th December 

2020. This direction for our business will allow us to enhance our service offering and streamline our business 

for the greater benefit of our clients in being able to provide seamless, comprehensive supply chain solutions, 

integrating our global freight operations with local Australian customs clearance expertise.  

 

In taking this direction it will allow us to offer not only our customs clearance expertise but also 

comprehensive, end to end supply chain solutions through “K” Line Logistics global network and their 

expertise as an IATA & NVOCC  logistics company. The same level of commitment to service and personal 

touch engaging with your esteemed company will only be further enhanced with the expertise that “K” Line 

Logistics offers in international freight forwarding and logistics services, which could generate greater value-

added services, optimization and efficiencies for your supply chain requirements and growth. 

 

Also accompanying this letter is an introduction  to “K” Line Logistic and some other pertinent information. 

We trust together you will embark upon this next chapter along with all the George Tuner staff. In the coming 

days, your representatives will be in touch to elaborate more about our new organization and clarify any 

questions you may have. All the current team’s contact details effective 16th December can also be found 

accompanying this letter. 

 

We sincerely thank you for your support. Meanwhile any further enquires can be directed to the General 

Manager,  Craig Sayer @ craigs@au.klinelogistics.com, 0419 399 855 or via our via email address  

sales@au.klinelogistics.com  

 

 

Your Sincerely  

 
Board and Directors 

George Turner Pty. Limited  
 
 

Level 2, 187 Todd Road. Port Melbourne Vic. 3207 Australia  ABN: 56168337031-  03 9348 9120 
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